
Holland Trails Committee Minutes
Date: May 27, 2020
Present: Richard & Chris Haller,Bob Pellicane, and Anne Hall

Due to COVID-19 concerns, this meeting was convened remotely.  The 
meeting was called to order at 7:13 PM by Dick Haller. The minutes of the 
meeting held April  22nd were approved. 

Chris presented the treasurer’s report. The balance is $2,350. We have until 
June 30th to submit bills for this fiscal year.

A one year extension has been approved for the Land Grant. However, it is 
unlikely that the Town will close on the Sichol property before June 30th. 

The Committee voted to revise the amounts for expenditures which were 
discussed at the April meeting. Approved were:

a kiosk (up to $2,000)

lumber and hardware for bridge construction ($350)

Both items were voted unanimously.

These items could be used in other locations, if the Sichol property is not 
acquired.

 
New Business

A photo of turkeys taken by a trail camera was approved for posting.

The Fuller Dam has been laid out with surveyor tape. Some adjustments 
are needed, however. The next step is pruning to make the trail readily 
passable.

The Committee discussed goals for the coming year. A parking area / 
trailhead for the Sichol property is a high priority once the land is acquired. 
Repairs to the existing bridge will be undertaken. Trails will be laid out, 
marked, and mapped. The feasibility of a second bridge will be explored.



The Committee will also work to plan a community-wide celebration of 
trails. This could include closing streets to connect various properties. Food 
and music could be part of the event as well.

Because our spring events are cancelled, it was decided to meet next on 
Wednesday, August 26th at 7:00.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:10.

Richard Haller                 
Chairman
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